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Certificate Winners        

Please look at Facebook to see your child with their 

certificate! Hopefully after Easter we will return to 

assemblies in person 😊  

 

Starfish           - Zeynep 

Turtles             - Rosie 

Penguins           - Zak 

Seahorses        - Harlow 

Dolphins           - Eve 

Seals                -    Stephen 

 

Attendance 

Attendance for last week was  86.5% 

Puffins  -      73.3 % 

Starfish  -   86.7%  

Turtles  -      95.9% 

Penguins  -      95.7% 

Seahorses -      83.7% 

Dolphins  -      80.0%  

Seals  -      90.6% 
 

Fun Club Activities 

Monday           –   Board Games 

Tuesday          –   Arts and crafts 

Wednesday     –   Easter Card Crafts 

Thursday        –   Biscuit decorating 

Friday            –   Movie Night – Inside Out 

 

 

Covid Update   

We have a sharp rise in cases in school this week, 

both staff and children. We would ask that if your 

child does have symptoms, you still get them tested, 

and that if they do have a positive result then they 

isolate from school for at least 5 days (if they then 

have a negative test). It appears that vomiting now 

seems to be another common symptom       

 

 

 

The current government guidance is as follows: 

Children and young people with COVID-19 should not 

attend their education setting while they are 

infectious. They should take an LFD test from 5 days 

after their symptoms started (or the day their test 

was taken if they did not have symptoms) followed by 

another one the next day. If both these tests results 

are negative, they should return to their educational 

setting if they normally attend one, as long as they 

feel well enough to do so and do not have a 

temperature. They should follow the guidance for 

their educational setting. 

 

If your day 5 LFD test result is positive, you can 

continue taking LFD tests until you receive 2 

consecutive negative test results. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-

19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts/covid-

19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts  

  

Rights Respecting School Day – Friday 25th March  

We are delighted to say that we received excellent 

support for the Ukraine appeal.  We raised a 

fantastic £255.00 
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Sickness Bug  

We have been hit very hard by a sickness bug this 

week.  If your child has vomited then they must stay 

off for 48 hours after vomiting. We are going to 

strictly adhere to this rule to prevent a further 

outbreak. 

 

New Headteacher 

I am delighted to tell you that the new headteacher 

for September will be Mrs Kirsty Hird . She is 

currently the Headteacher at Castleton and Glaisdale 

and Associate Headteacher at West Cliff – she will 

be popping into West Cliff lots before the end of the 

year to work with staff, parents and children. 

 

 

Easter Egg Non-uniform 

 
 

Christina Zanelli 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


